
Invitation
Launch of the ARUA Centre 
of Excellence in Food Security

12/12/2018

www.up.ac.za

Prof Stephanie Burton cordially invites you to the launch of the ARUA Centre of Excellence 
in Food Security to be held at the University of Pretoria. The event will include a high 
level panel discussion with leading international experts, focussing on the future of food 
security in Africa. 

Date             Wednesday, 12 December 2018			      
Time            10:00 – 12:30
Venue          Future Africa Campus, University of Pretoria
RSVP            3 December 2018
Enquiries     aruacoe@up.ac.za

Make today matter

https://goo.gl/forms/fPl7t60S3G1kuXj92

